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I oppose this bill as agency staff work hard for their wage and are in a position where 

they are desperately needed by the facilities to care for people. If the wage cap was 

to be enforced it would add further strain to the healthcare field as employees would 

ultimately have to go out in search of different careers or job change to supplement 

the cut or set wage.  


